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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Stop the 413 now
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 10:39:21 AM

 
From: John Diebolt  
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 10:38 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Stop the 413 now

 

 

Hi Folks: Just a short message to state that I support Marilyn
Iafrate's motion as noted below.
                I live in Northern Ontario, but am a heavy user of the
highways in your area for medical and family purposes- especially the
407. I firmly believe that we cannot take up more land with another
super highway. (The proposed Highway 413 and it's
accompanying urban sprawl) Let's try the 407 solution first with the 1
year pilot study.
 
Thanks
 
John Diebolt
Manitoulin Island, Ontario
 
 
 
 
I will be bringing forward resolution at next week’s Committee of the
Whole (1)  Meeting on Tuesday December 3, 2024 at 1:00
p.m.  whereby I am supporting the Premier’s Feasibility Study to buy
back Highway 407 and asking that the province implement a one
year pilot program that will subsidize or eliminate tolls dedicated
truck lanes on Highway 407 and evaluate the impact on traffic
congestion and efficiency.
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